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PR/YS               25th June 2018 
               

    
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Infant Children 
 

On Tuesday 3rd July, we are having a ‘Garden Party’ themed lunch to celebrate the opening of 
our Edible Playground.  
 
If your child normally has a school meal, they will automatically be included in the numbers 
and you do not need to fill in the reply slip.  If your child does not normally stay for a school 
meal but would like one on this day, please complete the reply slip and return to the school 
office before Friday 29th June 2018. 
 
No orders will be taken after Friday 29th June, as we expect a good uptake and will need to 
place our food order. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

P.Ridge 
Mrs P. Ridge 
Healthy Schools Coordinator  
  

Reply Slip to be returned no later than Friday 29th June 2018 
 
My child does not normally have a school meal but would like to have on Tuesday 3rd July. 
 
Child’s Name…………………………………………………………………….Class………………... 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………....Parent/Guardian 
 
      
The menu is printed on the reverse of this letter. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


